
 
 

$1,200 Living to Serve Grants Now Available 

 
 

National FFA is excited to announce that the 1st  Semester-Long Living to Serve grant 
application is now open!  
 
Middle and high school chapters may apply for up to $1,200 to support semester-long 
service-learning projects that address community needs in one of four focus areas:  
• Community Safety;  
• Hunger, Health and Nutrition;  
• Environmental Responsibility and  
• Community Engagement 
 
To access the application, as well as find additional grant resources, visit 
FFA.org/livingtoserve/grants .  Applications are due September 1, 2017. 
 
Be sure to stay informed of all the Living to Serve opportunities by visiting the website at 
FFA.org/livingtoserve .  Please direct any questions to the Living to Serve Team at 
LTS@FFA.org . 
 
Yours in service, 
 
Michele 
 

MICHELE L. SULLIVAN 
Living to Serve Senior Team Leader 
LEAD Division 
 
P    317-802-4345    |    C    317-679-3899    |    E     msullivan@ffa.org  
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